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          TURI Recognizes 2013 Champions

      of Toxics Use Reduction 
  

On June 12, Massachusetts legislators and TURA program

agencies gathered to present the 2013 Champions of Toxics Use

Reduction awards at the Massachusetts State House.
  
The honorees are:

ChemGenes Corporation, Wilmington
AB Cleaners, Westwood
Jeff Bibeau, Associate at Tighe & Bond, Westfield
Clean Water Fund, Boston
Massachusetts Coalition for Occupational Safety and Health
(MassCOSH), Boston
Mill City Grows, Lowell
Montachusett Opportunity Council (MOC), Inc., Fitchburg
Norfolk County 7 Public Health Coalition

OTA Staff with Anuj Mohan, Chief of Operations, ChemGenes, 2013
Business Champion

 
Representative Anne M. Gobi, Co-Chair of the Joint Committee on the
Environment, Natural Resources, and Agriculture, congratulated the
champions on their contributions to the Commonwealth.
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBozi1pO9bZU44vny3o1BEMQQrQ9ATlEJxRCICp4eI8oHZKzyzWI70_rh5dp1CswTcMRAeexl4d7uCbQJ24nAjJmXSm6VovyffDtEhavlVPx26LeOgV2kIpJA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBo_el8iqr_YGMVBJldRj3XnlK8LHxwydwRApXhQcJDd5jC3m3NTNrASFnCG0vzTQiDLnS8t-W-o4VB1fgX_uwKA75sISYn9XvpNUvp3UKPptl1rvSiWHdnKP7A-xRXGEj5HcjdPB8g8ghr7z_-I17YIh738okKLdiK3xX6AM8zZh43I0SNwBcqH6LLhjcOAU6Ag==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBozv8pUzZNTyMV8Eh_q-DWR5_Ck2WVASPycBh8Je_SAXC2q6fX_tot1bGTHXZOls2QwpqwVAzY8Tv_WV-CK940bHkYFul9KDN-HPB2hINJ_BI3iRmhA91xynefBxr5WO2qX3Zr2OpT05kZaA5HmMb0urYO4XQVb8D_BqkEEKqn0HHWBCksY270frpHaNiTV6LMA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBo5VG0JOlkiGo_6NpmCQ9f9RZENJ8dojgptlo3kwj56SJFcXGxcZbNALI7zQV9jL3H-54ZOXYvN2mHqHt9dIBY2f6kzs7yYdJAIK04KzL5boK19ek1EwtR0RPud8pjYr_F_MjveKHKyF5xIbbbAOiMEI_xrUoTsG0QDDQLInIRANfOjOOfjHitcaTmJ4Z1sGqw96Q-cQPQ_uPLro2hVafBqau2Prktu9IIg==&c=&ch=


Representative Gobi

 
 
Senator Patricia Jehlen presented a special recognition to Professor
Ken Geiser, University of Massachusetts, Lowell, Founding Director of
the Toxics Use Reduction Institute, upon his retirement from the
University.

Senator Jehlen and Ken Geiser

 
Richard K. Sullivan, Jr., Secretary, Executive Office of Energy and
Environmental Affairs, and Kenneth L. Kimmel, Commissioner,
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection, spoke about
the importance of toxics use reduction and complimented the
champions on their efforts.  



Secretary Sullivan, Professor Michael Ellenbecker (Director of TURI) ,
Commissioner Kimmel

  
  

Professor Ellenbecker and Francey Slater, Mill City Grows

  

Opportunities for Cancer Prevention: Trends in the Use
and Release of Carcinogens in Massachusetts
  
TURI published a report showing that Massachusetts companies
have dramatically reduced their use and environmental releases of
chemicals known or suspected to cause cancer.
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBo4Rtc15cvqDxT9AJTRjDIswxZ3g9THDedBmujobXTbHAdJIpksGYtOBsjuEcScg1hRBUgc5rc8VQyHpbTPbeNEuVCaLs8Q-j-TC01eRvuM8AkhYESYozuXu6NpkRoGjuin-nmK5_GuWB&c=&ch=


 
Over the last two decades, use of known or suspected carcinogens
by Massachusetts industries reporting to the Toxics Use Reduction
Act (TURA) program declined 32 percent while releases to the
environment declined 93 percent, according to the new report.
 
Yet, there is still significant room for progress, the report found. In
2010, over 300 million pounds of known or suspected carcinogens
were used, and over 500,000 pounds were released to the
environment.
 
See news coverage of the report from GoLocalWorcester,
ChemicalWatch and the Pump Handle blog.
 
 

Green Chemistry Research Symposium

Leading University of Massachusetts Lowell faculty, students and
staff researching safer alternatives to toxic chemicals met with
Massachusetts businesses interested in forming partnerships at the
Greener Materials Research Symposium on May 16, at UMass
Lowell.

  
The gathering engaged in a lively discussion of what business
needs to increase their use of safer
alternatives to toxic chemicals and
how TURI and researchers at
UMass Lowell can provide support.
 
The afternoon ended with a
tour of the new Saab Emerging
Technologies and Innovation
Center.
  
  

  
 

 Beyond the MSDS Workshop

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBo4Rtc15cvqDx7djAdMFihVG6xREjRgUKV0F7irI_sRPmKnpshu8mzCyeCJ3IX0siluWkMAyrAKVrZWEg-zJIq0BkTIjtlLRDPDTQYnP7gA9IXN3nhG4dJa_giMSVPm0-Vb3bhv97G5zwQb4NY5oGh0buCV3shBFIFUrMu-vHnL117yANRrqxdO4-9Vi8W8Qa5wiU4hEQIZTHkvQB5nXyZG4RYsCgS17jUQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBo4Rtc15cvqDxxmoMvsyzUgSLiUUA3EdBvaLzycjYhg2ISkRj7oMiX4SZIQWy-SHTaLPQwYRoHoHxYoXJh6D8QkEPgSaxwG9bnwaeJf76JDQ95MMIJzkBg_v_gLqKKCkFtGV8BJAp95PjTZrG1UvPpvCwmCA3fp-w7dIVcHLHK9t7ii7Ekc22099lBtWWTY7Rzdb28_FmgGh0&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBo5VG0JOlkiGojKzDauO4GJgHNJDIs1xJVoojkwGHj-j4xgFy5YTVu8_WytWhWAeKRvpDpHe4RQ8tY6GaX0ZtyG2EM9d6SLgjETqkIlE3q36cVsxN4c-YDg5Q8g81uxYIdPEBuu2KrhU31WwKGAAGDe5IBnEMlRs8SGMWlB3gh-UQPAxADI5waKBFwbdb1nJ4DDp_-XwsGB7j1kOfxRFznawA97Qv9D2RUp-xivp0th-8A94YQHelXvh5CDoCBqvXkrP3uboHeU6KWqjZVuasAynTf5Lz4sbhfZH2Gi1XhtagjVdUzv9aatE=&c=&ch=


 
 
On May 23, TURI held a training session in the TURI Library to help
UMass Lowell faculty and students, as well as representatives from
industry, learn about chemical hazards and how they can use this
information to develop safer materials.
 
This popular training will be held again in
September.

                               MASSbuys Expo
  
On May 2, Heidi Wilcox from TURI demonstrated
best practices in green cleaning at the MASSbuys
Expo in Worcester.
  

New Publication
 
Gregory Morose, TURI, and Monica Becker,
Lowell Center for Sustainable Production, co-
authored a chapter, "A Collaborative Industry
and University Alternative Assessment of
Plasticizer in Wire and Cable" in "Chemical
Alternatives Assessments", published by the
Royal Chemical Society.
  

TURI offers services & programs to reduce the use of toxic
chemicals, energy and water while enhancing the
competitiveness of local businesses.  

Visit us at our website, at Facebook, or at our offices on the
UMass Lowell campus.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBozi1pO9bZU44vny3o1BEMQQrQ9ATlEJxRCICp4eI8oHZKzyzWI70_rh5dp1CswTcMRAeexl4d7uCbQJ24nAjJmXSm6VovyffDtEhavlVPx26LeOgV2kIpJA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBozv8pUzZNTyMV8Eh_q-DWR5_Ck2WVASPycBh8Je_SAXC2q6fX_tot1bGTHXZOls2QwpqwVAzY8Tv_WV-CK940bHkYFul9KDN-HPB2hINJ_BI3iRmhA91xynefBxr5WO2qX3Zr2OpT05kZaA5HmMb0urYO4XQVb8D_BqkEEKqn0HHWBCksY270frpHaNiTV6LMA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NkwVCHgX6nti1SAUGowoktuRnDDFYuw37gmr_Rh0R6WG80ivoVTBo47BQFl_bVEh4JwjXKdYVKSSjUJX4l4xMDfpicROVhCT3NEMPmMPkTqp3HYyxuyYjy95BgtB-0gXk-cAkTPKvvEqgyQzh-mHBieEVzqc-TXPCSpWNdsAAGldmJOGAOs8bgb6wHP8Jp29OtT937KKMd3p3cJIo7_D2g==&c=&ch=

